
 

 

 

 

 

January 2018 

 

 

Dear Prospective Candidate 

This is a particularly exciting time for our growing Multi-Academy Trust and we are seeking to appoint 
a Chief Executive Officer to lead our MAT into the next stage of its development. 

The Chief Executive Officer will be a consummate professional, with the skills required to lead the MAT 
to exceptional outcomes. The retired Executive Headteacher showed extraordinary skill and 
dedication in achieving sustained progression and development throughout the MAT, including 
teaching, learning, cultural ethos and relationship management. The successful candidate will exhibit 
such skills with drive, passion and effectiveness to ensure continued success and achievement for all 
our students.    

We are incredibly proud of all our staff and students and know that they deserve the very best 
leadership. I hope that the ‘context’ will give you a real insight into our Trust and the type of person 
we are seeking.  

I can promise the successful person the support of the Trustees and governors and if you feel that this 
could be the role for you, I shall look forward to receiving your application. 

If you would like a confidential conversation before applying, then please do not hesitate to contact 
Alex Major, PA to Chief Executive Officer, on 01202 495703 or via email to 
alex.major@twynhamschool.com. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Debbie Place 
Chair of Trustees 
 


